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1.0 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
  
1.1 To gain Committee approval for the re-alignment of the boundary of Camperdown 

Country Park. 
 

  
2.0 RECOMMENDATIONS 
  
2.1 The Committee is recommended to approve the change of the boundary for 

Camperdown Country Park to include an additional area adjacent to Clatto Reservoir. 
  
  
3.0 FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
  
3.1 There are no financial implications of this change of boundary 
  
  
4.0 SUSTAINABILITY POLICY IMPLICATIONS 
  
4.1 Sustainability 
 The boundary change will help to increase the sustainability of the recreational activity 

at Clatto Reservoir and the operational viability of the management of Camperdown 
Country Park. 

  
4.2 Strategic Environmental Assessment 

None required. 
  
4.3 Anti-Poverty 
 None. 
  
  
5.0 EQUAL OPPORTUNITIES IMPLICATIONS 
  
5.1 None. 
  
  
6.0 MAIN TEXT 
  
6.1 Reference is made to Article I of the Leisure and Arts Services Committee of 17 

January 2000 where the Committee approved the renaming and boundary change of 
Camperdown Country Park. 

  
6.2 The Committee is now asked to approve a subsequent change to the boundary of 

Camperdown Country Park to include Clatto Barns.    This is to enable all the facilities 
associated with the operations of the Reservoir both as a water resource and as a 
recreational resource to be incorporated within the boundary of the Country Park. 

  
6.3 Scottish Natural Heritage who are a statutory consultee with regard to Country Parks 



 

under the Countryside Scotland Act (1967) Section 48 have been consulted on this 
matter and have no objection to the proposal.    Scottish Water as the adjacent 
landowner have also been consulted on the proposal and do not have any objections. 

  
6.4 Please see Appendix 1 which shows the proposed boundary change. 
  
  
7.0 CONSULTATION 
  
7.1 The Chief Executive, Depute Chief Executive (Support Services), Depute Chief 

Executive (Finance) and Director of Planning and Transportation have been consulted 
on this report and are in agreement with its contents.   

  
8.0 BACKGROUND PAPERS 
  
8.1 Article No I Leisure and Arts Services Committee - 17 January 2000 
 
 
  
STEWART MURDOCH 
DIRECTOR OF LEISURE AND COMMUNITIES 
5 JANUARY 2007 
 



 

 
 


